6400 Block of Pernod Ave
3600 Tamm and 3600 Childress
Block Update (January 2020)


Safety:

While Lindenwood Park remains one of the safest city neighborhoods, there has been a few isolated incidents of concern.  Remember to keep your car doors locked, keep items out of your cars and don’t leave anything important in your vehicles.  A great deterrent is to keep your porch lights on all night or install cameras or motion lighting.  And be sure to report to the police  any suspicious activity. Sign up for Joe Vaccaro’s e-blast at www.ward23stl.com for important neighborhood related issues.  Important numbers:
Alderman, 23rd Ward:					Joe Vaccaro:	718-0131 - carwashdaddy@sbcglobal.net 
Police Liaison Officer (District 2):	  		Vince Stehlin: 444-0100 – vstehlin@slmpd.org 
Emergency and NON-Emergency:			911 / non-emergency 231-1212


 
Save the Date:

Tweetup - January’s Tweetup will be held at Rivers Edge Social Tuesday January 28 from 5:30-7:30 pm   “Tweetup’s” (happy hours) are monthly informatl neighborhood meetings held are local restaurants.   There is no cost to attend except you pay for your own food and drinks.  Joe Vaccaro, 23rd Ward Alderman attends most Tweetup’s and it’s a great place to meet new people, share issues or concerns with our Alderman . Everyone is welcome to attend (bring friends and neighbors!).     

LPNA General Meeting – March 2nd from 7:30- 9 pm. Watson Terrace Christian Church, 4205 Watson Road All Lindenwood Park residents are encouraged to attend. These meetings are extremely informative.  Be sure to check the LPNA website for details on all events and meetings: http://www.lindenwoodpark.org/

LinFest 2020- October 3rd at Lindenwood Park from 11 am – 4 pm.  LinFest, is a community /family focused event sponsored by the Lindenwood Park Neightborhood Associaton .LinFest includes music, food, childrens activites and local booths/vendors  Volunteers are needed to help plan and execute this event.  If you are interested in volunteering or would like a vendor booth, please contact MaryAnn at  maryann@lindenwoodpark.org  
  



Liz Hatfield
blockcaptains@lindenwoodpark.org



Note: This is not a neighborhood-wide newsletter.  It is solely for the residents of the 7000 block of Pernod Ave.  Neighborhood-wide information is posted to the official website.

